Special Meeting

On June 2, 2014, the Issaquah School Board held the second of two special meetings for the purpose of conducting the annual Superintendent's evaluation. The first of these meetings was held on May 8, 2014.

President Marnie Maraldo called the May 8, 2014 special meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. at the home of Director Suzanne Weaver. Present with Ms. Maraldo were Directors Lisa Callan, Brian Deagle, Anne Moore and Suzanne Weaver. No action was taken during this meeting.

The meeting adjourned at approximately 9:30 p.m.

These minutes were approved as presented during the June 11, 2014 board meeting.